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ATON CHANGE IN THE VICINITY OF EMPIRE, LA 

 
 

The below change will be made following the week of September 10, 2018: 
Due to general shoaling in Adam's Bay, this aid has lost any lateral significance and cannot be serviced by the 
local USCG Construction Tender. 
 

1. Change Adams Bay Light 3 (LLNR-15735) in approximate position 29-22-46.159N/089-38-28.811W 
to Adams Bay Day beacon A (LLNR-15735) in approximate position 29-22-46.159N/089-38-
28.811W, showing NB on a pile "A", Ra Ref. 

 
Comments will be taken until July 10, 2018, please email comments regarding this proposal to: 
LocalNoticeFeedback@uscg.mil 
 
 
For further information, contact the following: 
 
Coast Guard Aids to Navigation Team Venice, LA:  (504) 534-7650  

 
 
 
 

CAPTAIN W. R. ARGUIN 
Captain of the Port New Orleans 

 
 

 

For a current list of MSIBs within the COTP New Orleans Zone visit: https://homeport.uscg.mil/my-homeport/safety-Notifications/MSIB?cotpid=39 
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